
Grocery Store

SLOW THE SPREAD

Keep 6-feet apart

 The Ohio Department of Health recommends wearing a cloth face covering (mask) 

in public to help slow the spread of COVID-19. 
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 Cloth face masks

help to stop the

spread of your
germs.

Wearing a face

mask does not

mean you don't

have to social

distance. 

Recommended
cloth face masks

are not surgical or
N95 masks. 

Learn how to make

your own cloth face

mask at

www.youtube.com/

watch?
v=tPx1yqvJgf4 


